GOLDEN JUBILEE

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 50 YEARS OLD

ON JUNE 11th.

Immediately after the commencement exercises, a number of former students met the graduating class of yesterday for the purpose of forming an Alumni Society. Bishop McDonald was elected chairman and J. J. McGowan secretary of the meeting, which was in response to a letter sent out by the graduating class, calling upon the old students to organize an Alumni, and we are pleased to state that a "St. Dunstan's Alumni Association" is now an actual entity. The following are the officers elected for the ensuing year:

President — Dr. Conroy
Vice do — Rev. T. Campbell
Treasurer — J. J. Johnston
Secretary — Rev. P. C. Gauthier
Assistant Secretary — C. G. Duffy
Executive Committees — J. J. Hughes, M.P., Rev. J. A. MacDonald, D.O'M. Reddin, J. Landrigan, Rev. Dr. Morrison, James MacIsaac.

The first annual meeting and dinner of the society will take place on the day of the commencement exercises next year.

(Copied from THE DAILY PATRIOT, June 12, 1901)

During the fifty years that have now passed the Alumni Association has meant considerable to St. Dunstan's, and to her exstudents. It is our duty to see that our Alumni Association will mean even more to our College and to us in the next half century.

Remember, St. Dunstan's needs her former students, as we once needed her. She failed them not in all her years, nor shall we now fail her.

The Executive

